Commission on Preparation for Ministry Report to Pittsburgh Presbytery
January 2024
Regular Meeting of the Commission on Preparation for Ministry 
Pittsburgh Presbytery’s Commission on Preparation for Ministry (CPM) met in a regular meeting on Monday, January 29, 2023 at 4:00 pm.  With a quorum being present, Rev. Gavin Walton, Chair of the Commission, opened the meeting with prayer.

Items for Information
1. Enrolled as Inquirers
The commission reports the following Applicant was examined and approved to be enrolled as Inquirer:
FERENCE	Ken Ference, a member of Bellevue United Presbyterian Church since 2013, is enrolled in Inter Presbytery Leadership Formation Program.

2. Received as Candidates 

The commission reports the following Inquirers were examined and approved to be received as Candidates: 
LEAH 	Carolyn Leah has been a member of Beulah Presbyterian Church since 2001, and graduated from Indiana University of Pennsylvania in 1984. She is a Certified Christian Educator and recently ordained as a ruling elder.
Items for Action
1.  Consent Motion 
There are no Items for Action from this meeting. 

